
The following are pictures from the week ending in 01.14.22 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  Some of the new window and door frames were installed in both spac-

es this week with the balance set to be installed next week.  The glazers will follow shortly behind to get all of the panels 

installed after the frames are completed.  Nearly all the touch up painting has been completed.  The contractors are fo-

cusing on finishing the work needed to repair the existing corridor ceilings outside of both spaces.  The ceilings in both 

rooms are now finished.  It is the goal of the contractors to have the spaces prepped for furniture installation by the end of 

next week or early the week after.  Once the furniture is installed construction will be complete. 
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The top-right photo shows the installation of the new spline 

ceiling tiles that match the existing in the area. 

The top-left photo features the now completed ceiling in the 

DEI Center.  This remaining tiles were able to be placed since 

the existing fire sprinkler heads were relocated per the local 

township’s recommendations. 

The bottom-left photos highlights the progress of finishing the 

returns at the perimeter of new window frame in the Student 

Government Room. 

The bottom-right photo is of some of the new clerestory win-

dow frames in the office in the Student Government Room.  


